
Wheaton Van Lines, Inc. Becomes the Official Mover of the
 WBCA

ATLANTA, Ga. (July 15, 2004) -- The Women's Basketball Coaches Association (WBCA)
 recently welcomed Wheaton Van Lines, Inc. to its growing list of supporters as the
 official moving company of the 5,000-member organization. 

 The Indianapolis based company will provide complete moving services for the WBCA
 National Convention through 2007 and a dedicated toll-free telephone number for
 WBCA members to arrange moves. 

 "The WBCA is honored to partner with such an outstanding company who is
 committed to supplying supreme customer service throughout the world," said Beth
 Bass, WBCA CEO. "Wheaton has proved to be the best at its craft and we are happy to
 welcome them to the world of women's basketball." 

 Wheaton Chairman of the Board and CEO Stephen F. Burns is equally excited about
 the partnership. "The WBCA's reputation as a top-flight organization precedes it, and
 as a van line this is exactly the type of relationship we try to cultivate," Burns said.
 "Wheaton's philosophy of putting people first hasn't changed in the 60 years we've
 been moving lives. We're certainly looking forward to providing the WBCA and WBCA
 membership with the kind of high-quality, reliable service everyone now expects from
 Wheaton." 

 Established by Earnest S. Wheaton in 1945, Wheaton is the only employee-owned van
 line in the industry. Financially strong, with a network of more than 300 authorized
 agents in the U.S. and representatives virtually around the world, Wheaton provides
 the highest quality of interstate and international transportation and relocation
 services. At Wheaton, we don't just move things. We move your life. 


